
 

 

MERIDIAN CUSD 101 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING  

TUITION WAIVER MINUTES 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2011 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

The Special Tuition Waiver Hearing of the Meridian CUSD #101 Board of Education was 
called to order at 6 p.m. by President, Jill Bosecker.  
 
ROLL CALL 

Members present included President – Jill Bosecker, Vice President- Jerri Thurston, Mike 
Hileman, and Nancy Killius.  Staff present included Terry Moreland – Superintendent, 
and Iwanda DeBerry. 
 

TESTIMONY  

The Waiver will allow our full-time staff members the opportunities to have their 
children attend Meridian CUSD 101. 
 1.  District would not claim Out of District Tuition but General State Aid. 
 2.  Staff member’s child would be able to join clubs and activities so staff    
              members would not have to leave to see this event at another school. 
 3.  Drawing point for new teachers to consider Meridian CUSD 101. 
 4.  Improving job satisfaction and job performance. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS  

No public comments at this time. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 6:03 P.M. 

Jill Bosecker, Board President, adjourned this hearing. 
 
 
 
APPROVAL: ___________________ 

 
 
______________________________  ___________________________ 
President—Jill Bosecker    Secretary—Warren Jackson 


